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Oregon Progressive Party
Position on Bill at 2017
Session of Oregon Legislature:

 HB 3361:  Support

Dear Committee:

The Oregon Progressive Party supports this bill, which:

Directs State Chief Information Officer to appoint Chief Data Officer to maintain web portal for
publication of data of state agencies.

Directs Chief Data Officer to establish open data standard and publish technical standards manual
for state agencies publishing data on portal.

Requires state agencies to comply with open data standard and technical standards manual and
publish data on web portal.

These would seem to be reasonable provisions.
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